
Media Release Town of Lamont

CONTACTS:

Christine Beveridge, Incident Commander

Email: Christine.B@lamont.ca Phone: 780—895—2010
 

Dreena Guptill, Public Information Officer

Email: Dreena.G@lamont.ca Phone: 780—895—2010
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

DATE: June 23, 2020

MEDIA RELEASE

Incident Command Post

On April 6, 2020, at 4:00pm, the Town of Lamont activated an Incident Command

Post in response to the COVID—19 pandemic. This activation ensured that additional

supports would be available to the Town until such a time as the Town was able to

stand down on the COVID—19 response.

Throughout this rapidly changing and challenging situation, the Town of Lamont has

continued to take direction and advice from Alberta Health Services and the

Government of Alberta. On June 12, 2020, the Government of Alberta announced

that the Province would move into Stage 2 of the Relaunch Strategy, which sees more

businesses, services and amenities planning for safe reopening.

At this time, Town of Lamont has decided to stand down the Incident Command

Post effective Tuesday, June 23, 2020.
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